
April 14, 2021

Dear Parents, 

Today, your child is coming home with a handout including an important parent 
survey.

As a non-public school, Shalom Torah Academy is able to access some funding 

through your local school district.  These funds are used for technology, 

instructional materials and professional development, which all contribute to 

the quality of your child's education.  In order to apply for this grant, the district 
requires the survey form to be filled out.

Even though you likely filled one out earlier in the year, this form is for 2021 and 
does need to be filled out again. 

This form must be filled out for all current Shalom families (Pre K and up) who 
live in New Jersey or New York.

Please complete and submit it to the school office by May 3rd. 

Please note that your responses will be kept strictly confidential. 

Thanks you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Suri Leiter 

732-536-0911, ext. 108
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